www.whitewater-wi.gov Telephone: 262-473-0104

Office of the City Manager 312 W. Whitewater St. Whitewater, WI 53190

MEMO

To: Common Council

From: John Weidl, City Manager

Date: 8/22/2025 Re: Survey update

Councilmembers,

The project has been budgeted for the upcoming year and will be approached comprehensively. We are currently in the process of preparing the Request for Proposals (RFP).

Once the RFP is finalized, the Council will be given an opportunity to review it. In addition, we will ensure that Council members have input into the survey design to help shape its effectiveness and relevance.

We will continue to provide updates as the process moves forward.

John Weidl

Jus werdl

City Manager for The City of Whitewater